
 

Clinton Elementary Community Council 

February 27, 2019 @ 4:00 PM in Mr. Heidrich’s Office 

 

➢ Review of Previous CC Meeting minutes on 9-26-18: 

Attending: Heather Lewis, Heidi Farner, Maree Pope, Jake Heidrich, Lori James                           

Absent:  Mrs. Ryrie, Mr. Mitchell 

➢ Go over the proposed budget, goals, and action plans for the SIP 

for the 2019-2020 school year:  

 

Current goals:  Attendance (made for 1st and 2nd term), will make new attendance for next 

SIP;  CTT goal (this is happening monthly), will make new CTT goal for next SIP; 

DIBELS goal (progressing as expected), will make new DIBELS goal for next SIP;  Raising 

SAGE MATH proficiency (progressing, but w/RISE testing), will renew goal for next SIP, 

but possibly include CRTs as well as RISE testing; LEAN/curriculum mapping goal 

(progressing as expected), will need to choose a new goal for next year as this comes to 

conclusion this year. 

--Projected Trustlands for 2019-2020= $54,279 ($5000 increase) with carryover of $48 this 

year in Trustlands.  This money will be spent in 3 major areas next year with the biggest 

chunk going to pay salaries for Math and ELA instructional aides (4 total) to help with our 

Math and ELA SIP goals for next year, another big piece will be the audio enhancement 

systems we are purchasing over three years with matching funds from the district for our 

$5000 input each year to help meet our ELA/Math SIP goals for next year, and the third 

large chunk will go toward improving technology with updates for projectors, digital 

curriculum (such as Go Math or REFLEX math, etc). 

 

 

 

➢ Learning First Planning day is scheduled for March 25th, 2019.   

 

 

Jake H, Lori J, Michele Friz (ELA coach), and Heidi Farner (CC member) will attend 

 

 



 

 

➢ Next CC meeting is scheduled for March 27th, 2019 for CC 

approval of the SIP for 2019-2020.  

 

This meeting was rescheduled for March 20th at 4:00 to be sure we are able to finalize 

our SIP plan at the Learning First planning meeting on the 25th of March. 

 

Heather Lewis made the motion to accept the SIP plans discussed today and adjourn 

the meeting.  Maree Pope seconded the motion. 


